The Durham Community Acces Television Committee (DCAT) met on August
4th, 2003 at the Town Council Chamber.
Members present were:

Peter Brown
Katharine Paine
Clayton Tolson
Marjorie Smith
Erika Mantz

Craig Stevens, the DCAT coordinator, gave an update on equipment, scheduling,
programming and staffing. He introduced the members of his staff to the
committee.

The committee voted unanimously to recommend Kathleen Kentner and George
Katchadorian be appointed to the DCAT.

A plan of action was formulated to produce an "Operating Rules" document. The
DCAT will work in smaller groups with each group being assigned different areas
of concern and developing written policy.

Other topics discussed were budget concerns, copyright protection, utilization of
UNH students, and programming.

The next meeting is scheduled for September 8th, 2003 at the Town Council
Chamber.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter A. Brown



